
looking forward to having Dr. Jim Green, 
Parker Memorial Baptist Church in Lansing, 
MI this year. We’re praying our people will 
get more of a burden for souls here in England 
but also around the world. 

We have a desire to see more 
churches started around this part 
of England. We have a desire to 
see something done in the town 
of Wellingborough, England.  
It’s about 15 miles south of us. 

There is no gospel preaching 
church in this town of 60,000 

people. This year we would like to 
start giving a Gospel invitation 

to everyone home in this town.  
For those who show interest, 
we would like to start Bible 
Study.  We would love to have 
a missionary family come and 

take this church. The need is 
great and souls need to be saved! 

Continue to pray for us regarding 
the church here at Lifegate. I was 
hoping by now to be able to turn 
the church over to a national 
pastor. We’re unable to do that 
at this present time. We need the 

prayers of God’s people that this 
will happen in God’s timing. 

Thank you for your sacrificial gift enabling us 
to be here in this very needy country. We are 
eternally indebted to you for your sacrifice 
and partnership with us on the mission field. 

Dear Praying Friends,

We would like to wish each of you a very 
happy & blessed New Year from Corby, 
England! We are excited and looking forward 
to what the Lord has for us as we reach 
out to the 60 million souls here in 
the United Kingdom.

We have been blessed this past 
year to be able to get the Gospel 
out to the souls here in Corby. 
There have been ups and down 
and it’s been hard on the church 
as we’ve lost a few families, but we 
must remain faithful and true to 
the Word of God. It would be so 
much easier to compromise but 
we must stand on the truths of 
the Scriptures. 

In our last prayer letter we were 
asking prayer for our special 
Christmas Services. Thank you to 
all who prayed, your prayers were 
heard and answered. We were 
able to give out invites for these 
special services to over 2000 
homes near the church. We also 
put an ad in a local magazine 
that went to over 10,000  homes. 
It was a blessing to have 17 visitors 
come out for our special services. We 
thank the Lord for open doors that He provide 
in order to share the Gospel during this time 
of the year. 

Please be in prayer for our 
upcoming Mission 
Revival. We are 

J a n u a r y  2 0 1 9

In Christ, Bro. Roger Tooley


